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GlenlMar Construction, Inc.
15790 SE 135th Avenue

Clackamas, Oregon 97015

Dear GlenIMar Construction:

~

..~
TAKE PRIDE"
INAMERICA

I was asked by Andy Brown to put together a letter of recommendation for GlenIMar
Construction, Incorporated expressing my feelings about the company and the Service Disabled
Veteran Owned Small Business Set-Aside program.

I had the opportunity of working with your company, and in particular Andy Brown (project
manager), on the BDO Seismic Mitigation contract (NDC050090) as the prime contractor. My
experience with your company was much better than I had initially anticipated and in my mind
reinforced the positive aspects ofthe Service Disabled Veterans Set-Aside program.

GlenIMar Construction is a very professional, organized, and experienced company that has an
eye for detail that can be seen in their work. They were very receptive to my demands and
worked extra hard to make sure things were done correctly so that we met the requirements of
the contract and drawings while making sure things ran smoothly and efficiently.

GlenlMar Construction, Inc. is one ofthe best companies in their field of expertise and one ofthe
best contractors I have worked with.

Sincerely,

Ci3+
Daylon Dubkowski
Supervisory Civil Engineer
Boise District

Bureau of Land Management




